
 

So, the following people would like to wish a ‘Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year’ to all of the Newport RFC 
players, coaches, officials, fellow supporters and very 
importantly our tremendous ground staff who have done a 
fantastic job this season in accommodating the three 
teams: 
 
Alan & Mary Ware                                Graham & Sylvia Harris 
Dai Williams                                                   John & Kath Evans 
Bill & Sue Langsford                              Keith 'Wiggy' Wigmore 
Chris Thomas                   Sarah & Mark at Quiff Accountancy 
Andrew & Sarah Hopkins                                   Nancy & family 
Dave & Karen Tingey                              Peter & Joyce Routley 
Dave Griffiths & family                                             Phil Stallard 
Delme, Helen & Evan Beddow                         Ronnie Sutcliffe 
Dennis & Mary Bennett                                               Kev Jarvis 
Don & Brenda McKenzie                         Steve 'Snickers' Jones 
Gary & Linda Shergold                   The Awcocks and Jacksons 
Graham & Julie Jarvis Wez,   
Kate, Conor, Imogen & Cian Jones 
 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

FoNR have been running a small fundraising                                          
scheme over the last few weeks where we have 

asked Newport supporters for a donation of £5 to 
help support Newport RFC in return for including 

their seasonal greetings to all fellow Black & Amber 
supporters. We would like to thank all of them for 

their continued support. 



The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust would like to 
welcome all the supporters, players and officials of 
Cardiff RFC to Rodney Parade for today’s league 
fixture.  The old enemy make a season return to 
Rodney Parade today looking to carry on where they 
left off at Cardiff Arms Park earlier in the season but 
the Newport team will surely be looking for their 
own type of present for their supporters! 

‘Follow’ us on Twitter and ‘Like‘ us 
on Facebook – keep up to date with 
the latest news, reviews and 
competitions – don’t forget our 
website too – www.fonr.co.uk. 

Next Newport RFC home fixture – Principality Premiership: 

Saturday 5th January 2013 ‘v’ Llandovery (KO 2.30 pm) 

Win Match Tickets with FoNR! 

The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust have teamed up 
with Rodney Parade Ltd to offer a pair of tickets for 

EVERY Newport RFC and Newport Gwent Dragons game 
at Rodney Parade this season.  Take a look at 

www.fonr.co.uk for more details. 

Newport RFC and FoNR are holding a Christmas Party tomorrow  
in the Pen & Wig starting at 7pm. 
 
There will be a buffet on offer and local band ‘Got it  
Covered’ will provide the live music for the event! 
 
Tickets are £10 each and are available from the players  
and the FoNR committee. 

http://www.fonr.co.uk/

